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Dear Ms Cook
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10 PROCTER STREET - Your Reference: PS9904731

Following our last meeting, you mentioned that the last drawing submission was not
formally lodged as a revision to the current application. We therefore would like to submit
the attached 5no copies of A3 document dated 14 April 2000 as a revision to the current
application, reference no. PS9904731, replacing the documents submitted previously by
Michael Burroughs. This document contains proposed plans, elevations and sections as
well as supplementary information in the form of design concepts, detail sketches, an
environmental statement and proposed improvements to the pavement at Procter Street
and under the bridge building.

We have arranged to meet with Joanna Parker, Nick Jacobs and David Brain on 4 May
2000 to discuss the project further. If you are available during those times, it would be
useful it you could attend.

Yours sincerely
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-Roy Stevens
for Harper Mackay Ltd
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